
 

 
 

FLOOD RECOVERY & SUPPORT 
DROP IN SESSIONS 

Reeth Memorial Hall 
 

Friday’s 9.30 to 12.30 
 

20th, 27th September 
4th, 18th October 

1st, 15th, 29th November 
 
 

Open to anyone affected by the flooding in Swaledale, 
Arkengarthdale & Wensleydale.  A range of organisations will  
be available to provide information and support.  Meet our 

community support worker and grant case worker. 
Or just pop in for free cake and a cuppa.   

 

For further information contact: 
 

Judith Bromfield 

 
07739 478121 

judith@rcva.org.uk 
 

  


